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From: Alfredo Garcia

To: Public Testimony

Subject: Support Ordinance 220318

Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 9:13:31 AM
Hi there!

This is an email asking you to support ordinance 220318 for protected bike lanes.

My wife and I love to bike, but we are often scared to do so because of the fear of cars hitting
us. KCMO is notorious for some unruly drivers, and we just don't feel safe often.

We have seen the creation of the bike lane on Gillham Pkwy with so much excitement, and we
have used those bike lanes to get to/from our favorite little spot: Billie's Grocery.

Please push for us to have more of these dedicated bike lanes! They really change an
environment and allow families like mine feel safe out on the roadways.

Thank you for all you do.

Alfredo Garcia
4944 Forest Ave, Kansas City, MO 64110

Alfredo Garcia, PhD

E-mail: alf.garcia.mora@gmail.com
Mobile: 954.254.6640
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